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15th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

In the New Year, we have been asked if we would like to participate in a gymnastics event 
organised by Wade Gymnastics Club in Banbury. 

It would be a fantastic opportunity for us to be involved in, so I am looking to hear from any 
Year 1-Year 6 students who currently are, or have been, a member of a gymnastics club 
outside of school who would like to participate. 

The event is a core skills competition aimed at students who are confident and competent in 
performance of a gymnastics routine in a club environment, and are looking to develop their 
skills while representing the school. 

There are 4 levels (increasing in difficulty) of which the children choose a skill from a given 
list. 

They then will perform their skills and will be given a score based on the difficulty and 
execution of the skill. 

If you think your child will be interested in representing Chesterton Primary School at this 
event, please email the office (office.3082@chesterton.oxon.sch.uk), marking it for my 
attention and providing a little detail about what gymnastics your child already does outside 
of school. I can then arrange some time with them to go through the skills and put a team 
together. 

We are limited on numbers, so please let me know as soon as you can. If your child does 
not get the chance this time around, I am sure there will be other opportunities in the future. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs V. Tuffrey 

P.E. Co-ordinator 

 


